
Louise

I confirm that we would like to keep the permit active for the time being.
Kind regards
Alastair

From: Louise Burns [mailto:Louise.Burns@ipswich.gov.uk]
Sent: 15 October 2012 12:56
To: Alastair MacFarlane
Subject: Coal, Coke, Coal Product and Petroleum Coke Permit ref 3.5/RJD/3/05

Dear Mr Macfarlane,

Further to our conversation today I understand that whilst the coal process is currently dormant you
would prefer to keep the permit active. Please would you be kind enough to confirm this via return
of email.
Many thanks

Louise Burns
Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health
Ipswich Borough Council
Grafton House
15-17 Russell Road
Ipswich
IP1 2DE
tel 01473 433039
louise.burns@ipswich.gov.uk

#######################################################################
This email and any attachments may be confidential and/or privileged and contain sensitive
or protectively marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly.
Everything is intended for use of the addressee only. If you receive this message in error then
you must not print it or forward it to anyone else or use the information it contains. Please
inform Ipswich Borough Council of the error by email or by telephoning (+44)(0)1473
432000. Please then delete all copies from your system. If you are not the intended recipient
then you must not use the information in the message or attachments or allow anyone else to
do so. Ipswich Borough Council reserves the right to copy and intercept all email and other
data sent over its networks. Ipswich Borough Council cannot guarantee that this message has
reached you complete and/or virus free and advises you to carry out appropriate virus checks.
The Council does not accept any liability for any statements made which are clearly the
sender's own and not made on behalf of the Council.
#########################################################################

The information contained in this email may be privileged and/or confidential. If you are not
the intended recipient, use of this information (including disclosure, copying or distribution)
may be unlawful, therefore please inform the sender and delete the message immediately. The
views expressed in this email are not necessarily those held by Associated British Ports who
do not accept liability for any action taken in reliance on the contents of this message (other
than where the company has a legal or regulatory obligation to do so) or for the consequences
of any computer viruses which may have been transmitted by this email.
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